Dear (first name) (last name),

We invite you to participate in a survey to collect feedback about the NIH Common Fund SPARC program and award management process. Please help us improve future SPARC Other Transaction (OT) award management by responding to this 13-question survey.

Your responses are anonymous and the information provided will not be shared with anyone outside the Office of Strategic Coordination, home of the NIH Common Fund SPARC program. This information is for use by SPARC program staff <u>ONLY</u>. You may access this survey via the SurveyMonkey weblink below.

SurveyMonkey weblink: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/36PWVX8

Please feel free to contact Kristina Faulk (<u>Kristina.Faulk@nih.gov</u>) if you have any questions or concerns regarding this survey.

Sincerely, Kristina Faulk Kristina.Faulk@nih.gov

NIH Common Fund / Office of Strategic Coordination 6001 Executive Blvd, 8190R, Bethesda, MD 20892

Office: 301-402-9185